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Dublin City Council
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Engmeerlng Department
Block 1, Floor 4
" Civic Offices
Fishamble Street
Dublin 8
: : : Phone: 353-1-222 2022

9 November, 2006 : _ Fax:  353-1-222 2697
email: engineering@dublincity.ie
Website:www.dublincity.ie

Ms.Sonja Smith

Programme Officer

Office of Licensing & Guidance
Environmental Protection Agency
Headquarters, PO Box 3000
Johnstown Castle Estate

County Wexford

_Re: Proposed Decision for Tk TechRec Ireland Limited ﬁ’égistratibnﬁNumbg_; W0233-01
Unit 51, Park West Industrial Estate, Nangor Roa& ublin 12

Dear Ms. Smith,

I acknowledge and note the C(z&{.‘énts of your correspondence of 18/10/06 in relation to
the above. s

Please be advised that Dublin City Council has no objection to the Proposed Decision
for Techrec Ireland Limited. As you are aware, this facility is currently operating under a
Waste Permit issued by Dublin City Council for the pre-processing and storage of waste
electrical and électronic equipment (WEEE). Once a final licence is granted by the EPA,
it is'my understanding that the regulatory functions for this facility will be automatically
transferred to the Agency. :
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